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Thygesen, 80. of Harlan,
died Wednesday at Myrtue
Memorial Hospital in Harlan
after an extended illness.

She was born in Audubon
County and in 1926 married
William Thygesen. who
preceded her in death by 10
years. Thygesen had moved
to Shelby County to farm
and continued living there
until she became a resident
of the Baptist Memorial
Home in Harlan in 1982.

Surviving are her daugh-
ter, Peggy Rasmussen of
H a r l a n ; a s o n , M a x
Thygesen of Kirkman; 3
grandchildren and 3 great
grandchildren.

Funeral services will be
1:30 p.m. Friday at Pauley
Funeral Home ' in Harlan.
Burial will be in Red Line
Cemetery with Tom Gaer
officiating.


